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Date: March 21, 2025 

 
Dear Parents,  

 
As we bask in the refreshing air of spring, can you believe how swiftly Term 2 is coming to a close? It 
feels like just yesterday we were welcoming the new year! 
 
We would like to extend our gratitude for your ongoing partnership in safeguarding the personal wellbeing 
of all our students. Your commitment plays a vital role in our community, and we appreciate it! 
 
Throughout this term, we have witnessed some fantastic growth in our key improvement areas. Thanks 
to our dedicated teachers and their focus on professional development, we have cultivated a continuous 
learning environment. It is delightful to see our students becoming more self-reflective and confident 
every day. 
 
On March 20th, we celebrated World Happiness Day, fostering joy, kindness and camaraderie in 
alignment with our shared vision and values. 
 
Wishing a joyful Mother’s Day to all the mothers in the UAE today! 
 
As we approach our much-anticipated Spring/ Eid Al Fitr Break, please note that school will be closed 
from Monday, March 23rd and will happily resume for Term 3 on Monday, April 7th. The admin 
offices will continue to operate on a staggered schedule, so please call ahead before visiting. We hope 
this break brings joy, relaxation, family bonding time and some well-deserved fun activities!  
 
Wishing you all a wonderful Spring and Eid Holidays filled with laughter and happy moments! 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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